
 

PARKS & TRAILS DIVISION 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
July 24, 2025 
 
 
Kinsol Trestle – Engineering Inspection (July 28, 2025 to early August)  
 
SHAWNIGAN LAKE, BC – An engineering inspection of the Kinsol Trestle is taking place, 
beginning on July 28 and completing in early August. The detailed inspection is part of the 
regular maintenance and upkeep of this historic structure. The bridge will remain open and 
accessible to the public for use during this time. For your safety, please remain alert to the work 
activities and obey all posted signage. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

CVRD 
Parks & Trails Division 
250.746.2660 
parks@cvrd.bc.ca  
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